
Project Update: October 2023 
 
We have had some good field days in the last month. An interesting observation was 
the large mass of fish larvae and krill over the reef, which have probably been 
attracting the numerous humpback whales (Megaptera novaeangliae), to the area.  
Attached are some photographs of the dive trips.  
 
All photographs: © Eliseo Fica. 
 

 



 


